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May 2012
VA Requests for Records from Social Security Administration (SSA)--UPDATE

Most of the records the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) requests from SSA are stored electronically or are currently located at the Social Security Administration National Records Center (SSANRC/The Caves).  Requests for records already stored at this facility are not affected by this consolidation.  All requests, must be submitted to SSANRC, which is processing requests as timely as possible.  Sites piloting Government Services Online (GSO) must submit all requests to NRC via the GSO portal.  

Paper record folders currently located at the Megasite will not be accessible until they are received at SSANRC and unpacked.  However, SSA expects only a small number of folders will be unavailable until June 2013.  The SSANRC will begin unpacking and filing folders as soon as each shipment arrives, beginning on June 1, 2012, at which time the files will be available for request.  

Clarification of April VSCM Conference Call Notification Regarding Processing  Fugitive Felon Cases

We want to clarify the information provided in the April VSCM conference call.  The instructions to postpone making decisions regarding a claimant’s status as a “fugitive felon” only apply to terminating benefits.  In cases where the Veteran has cleared the warrant, continue to follow the instructions in M21-1Manual Rewrite, Part X, Chapter 16, Topic 2 (M21-MR X.16.2) to resume the benefits. 
Compensation Service is currently working on a Fugitive Felon Fast Letter (FL) that will provide new guidance on how to process Fugitive Felon cases.  Until the new FL is published, regional offices (ROs) must continue to follow current Fugitive Felon procedures as outlined in the MR when the warrant is cleared.  

Continue to postpone making a decision regarding terminating any claimant’s benefits based on their status as a “fugitive felon.”    

Please forward all questions regarding this matter to the Compensation Service mailbox at VAVBAWAS/CO/212A. 
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